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NURTURING OUR COMMUNITY, THEREBY PROVIDING KEYS TO UNLOCK DOORS  

FOR A BETTER FUTURE 
 

                    

 

                                          

4th June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

    

   To celebrate Eid we would like to invite all our parents and 

carers in for a family Friday picnic on Friday 7th June 2.30pm – 3.20pm. 

Children are allowed to bring party clothes in a bag to change into after 

lunch, hence they will need their uniforms in the morning. We ask all parents 

to donate some picnic food (crisps, mini cheese, juice, fruit punnet etc), no 

nuts and halal or meat free please. If you are celebrating Eid it would be 

wonderful to try some traditional dishes used. We are also looking for 

volunteers to use henna to create Mehndi patterns, if you are available 

please let the class teacher know. 

Please complete the form below to say whether you are able to attend, if you 

can perform henna and if you are happy for your child to have a henna 

pattern on their hand (non-permanent dye is used). 

 

We look forward to celebrating this special time of year with you.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Pinner and Miss Mathews  

 

 

Childs name: . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . .Is/Is not allowed henna. 

 

My parent/ carer will /will not be attending.  

 

I am/ am not available to provide and apply henna. 

 

Please write on the sign-up sheet outside your class room what food you are 

bringing.  


